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Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of the '1066!
Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 8-15pm on
Tuesday, 8th January, 1991.

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair)
Esther Carpenter
Denis Coleman
Barbara Powell
Sid Powell
Ernie Spray
Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

Apolegies: Ne apeologies for absence were received.

The Minutes of the last Meeting were read and adopted.

Matters arising:- None.

Dinner/Dance 1991: The Chairman stated that about 60 tickets
are out but pointed out that replies are slower comming in than
usual and at this stage it is impessible to calculate numbers.
The San Fairy Ann C.C. had changed their Dinner date and this
now clashes with ours meaning that we will loese some suppert
frem that ares.

As Esther will be out of the country at the time of the
Dinner it was decided that the President will ence again
welcome the visiters in her place, Tim Carpenter has agreed te
set up the tables, etc., during the afterneen. ;

Esther Carpenter is te ascertain whether our guests ef
henour- would like wine and if se she will purchase a bettle.

Dave and Audrey Morris are to be asked te de the raffle,
with pessible help from Ann Miller.

£50 is mkx%E to be effered fer. the band and at this peint
the Chairman infermed the meeting that Wilf Baker and Tina
Jehnsen had recently married and it was agreed that Esther should
acquire a small gift te be presented to them at the Dinner.

The Chairman is to make an anneuncement abeut the car park
clesing and te check that the heating is en dewnstairs.

Since the last meeting seme of the Committee had discussed
and agreed to send Arthur Edwards a complimentary ticket as he
could no lenger afferd te attend. This had been dene and a
letter of thanks from Arthur was read out by the Chairman.

Xmas Tea 1990: This was held as arranged on December 16th at
the Ash Tree Inn with 15 attending.

The traspert arrangements made by Esther worked very well
and a £10 donation was made te the charity concerned.

It was felt that the meal was neot goed value for the money
and it was decided to cancel the provisional beeking for 1991

until nearer the time when other suggestions would:be
discussed.
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Financial Report: The Chairman reported that no
transactions had taken place since the last meeting but he had
had the Bank passbook brought up-to-date and £25.59 interest
has been added bringing the balance to £498.67p. He had alse

purchased more stamps and is owed £1.70 by petty cash. This is
to be refunded in due course.

The Bank and Receipt Books were checked and approved.

New Members: The Chambers brothers have been contacted about
membership and the Dinner but as yet no replies have been
received

Arthur and Ann Borkett have asked to become associste

members and after some discussion it was agreed to invite them
to do so.

Any other business: It was agreed to hold a Dinner Sub-

Committee meeting at 10am on 22nd January, 1991, at 16 Brading
Close, Hastings.

Next Committee Meetiﬁg: The next Meeting was arranged for

8pm on Tuesday, 19 February, 1991, to be held at 16 Brading
Close, Hastings.

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman
thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks was
expressed to the Chairman and Secretary.

The Meeting was closed at 9-25pm.
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Chairman of the Meeting



